
Bajaj College of Science, Wardha (Autonomous) 

Department of Physies 

Minutes of BOS Meeting (22 December 2020) 

First meeting of BOS in Physies, for the session 2020-21, was held on 22 December 

2020: 

Agenda of the Meeting 
1. Welcome of the members of the newly constituted BOS. 

2. Brief discussion on the three years of autonomy. 

3. Brief discussion on the functions of Board of Studies. 

4. Brief discussion on UG/PG syllabus. 

5. Approval to the panel of examiners. 
6. Any other point with the permission of the chair. 

The meeting was conducted online on zoom platform. Following members attended the 

meeting online: 

1) Dr. S.H. Bagade 
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(Chairman, BOS) 

2) Dr. (Mrs) Smita Acharya (Meritorious Alumni) 

3) Dr. B.R.Sankapal (Subject expert from outside parent University) 
AHendecl 

4) Dr. S.w. Anwane (University Expert) 
online 

5) Shri. Ravikumar Kandasamy (Representative from Industry/Corporate sector) 

6) Prof. R.G. Jadhao (Member) 

7) Dr. G.V. Lakhotiya (Member) lleoz 
8) Dr. S.R. Tiple hp 

2Hn2 (Member) 

9) Dr. M.M.Yerpude (Member) 
ENY 

1) A new BOS was constituted from session 2020-21 onwards. Meeting started with the 

introduction of new members by the Chairman and their welcome by principal Dr. 

Om. Mahodaya. 

2) BOS Chairman, Dr. Bagade gave a brief introduction about the Department of Physics 
and the various activities carried out in the department. The progress of the 

department during the last three years of autonomy were elaborated by him. 
3) Dr. Tiple discussed the syllabus of sem-I to sem- VI which is in force. He also 

discussed the proposed changes that are to be made in the semester-I sylabus. 



) Dr. Smita Acharya suggested that skill based, capacity building syllabus involving 

computer programming should be introduced and field visits be conducted for 

students for better learning experience. 

)Shri. Ravikumar suggested that the syllabus be modified such that it should address 

The local issues as well as should develop students skills for industrial applications. 

Shri Ravikumar and Dr. Shyam Anwane stressed that students should have in-depth 

knowledge of the topics to facilitate their future progress and higher studies. 

6) Minor changes in syllabus of B.Sc.I (sem I) were discussed and suggestions were 

received from the BOS members in this matter. This suggestion will be incorporated 

in the syllabus from session 2021-22, after further discussions in next BOS meeting, if 

necessary. 

7) Question paper pattern for end semester exam of B.Sc., Evaluation and markingg 

scheme and Panel of internal and external valuer were discussed by Dr. Lakhotiya and 

Dr. Yerpude. It was accepted by the members. 

8) All the external and internal members of the BOS were of the opinion, that the present 

phvsics syllabus of one paper having six units was too bulky from students learning 

point of view and for the benefit of students it should be split into two papers each 

consisting of four units. 
9) The meeting ended with a formal vote of thanks by prof. Jadhao. 
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